Canongate General PTO Meeting April 21, 2025 @ 6:30, Canongate Cafeteria

Co-President, Brenda Weiss, welcomed participants and recognized a quorum. The PTO Board Members introduced themselves, and the meeting was called to order.

Secretary, Corrie Bray, provided a recap of minutes from the previous PTO Meeting on January 13, 2025. PTO accomplishments were highlighted as well as financial projections and budgets. Use of Cub Run Funds was also addressed, and the building of a picnic pavilion was discussed. Motion to approve the minute recap, motion approved.

Treasurer, Emily Baranski, provided a financial report. Over \$40,000 was raised from the Cub Run. Fees and Prizes will be deducted from that amount. The school year will end with approximately \$70,000-\$80,000 in the budget for start-up for next year. Motion to approve the budget was agreed upon unanimously by members present.

Vice-President, Mallory Power, thanked this year's volunteers and committee chairs. There are several open chairs that need to be filled (Cub Gardens, Cub Run, Read-a-thon, Staff Appreciation, Yearbook, Den Lunch).

Co-President, Brenda Weiss, introduced Board nominees for the upcoming school year. Nominees:

Co-Presidents: Emily Baranski & Annie Brackett

Vice-President: Rachel Foster Secretary: Mary Elizabeth Vaughn

Treasurer: Jessie Roth

Member at Large: Brenda Weiss

Nominees were unanimously voted in favor of.

Meeting was adjourned.

Please contact the PTO Board at CanongatePTO@gmail.com with any questions.